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SEVEN PARISHES BEGIN PASTORAL PLANNING EFFORT 
 

A Charlotte/Greece/Hilton Pastoral Planning Task Force has been created and has held its first meeting.  
The goal of this planning effort is to ensure that the Church’s mission of Word, Worship, Community and 
Service continues in a vibrant way in our area under the constraints of demographics, financial 
resources, and priest availability.  Our Pastoral Leaders, not the Diocese, have initiated this work.  
Members of the Task Force are the following:  Holy Cross/Our Mother of Sorrows:  Fr. William Coffas, 
Fr. Joseph Martuscello, Holy Cross:  Joseph DiVincenzo, Ryan Snyder, Our Mother of Sorrows:  Marc 
Boeh, David Witkoski, St. Charles Borromeo:  Fr. John Firpo, Gina Reeder, David Steklenski, St. John the 
Evangelist:  Fr. Peter Enyan-Boadu, Paul Parkman, Nick Verdino, St. Lawrence:  Fr. Lee Chase, Steve 
Amico, Jeri Rombaut, St. Leo the Great:  Fr. Joseph Catanise, David Jones, Barbara Surash, St. Mark:  
Deacon Frank Pettrone, Peter Blind, Kimm Wesley.  Presently the Task Force is gathering information 
which will be discussed at future meetings and shared with parishioners.  We will keep you informed as 
this work proceeds. 
 


